
ROAD TO RECOVERY
STAAR results can show families and teachers how disruptions to instruction over the 

past year impacted learning. Next year, teachers can use results along with report 
cards and family input to co-create plans to support their child’s academic progress.

Follow 4 EASY STEPS to Log in & Learn More

1
Starting on  
June 28th, visit  
TexasAssessment.gov

2
Click “Find My Access 
Code” & log in.    

3
Review your 
child’s results and 
the personalized 
resources to support 
learning at home.

4
At the beginning of the 
school year, discuss 
the results with your 
child’s teacher and work 
together to support your 
child’s learning.
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